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PO Box 3067  •    La Grande OR 97850
From: Steve Silver, chair OLA conference planning committee

To: OLA executive board

9/24/14

Re: New OLA Time Capsule

Background: OLA will celebrate its 75th year as an association in 2015. At the 2015 conference, we will open the 75-year-old time capsule to mark the occasion. 

Proposal: The proposal if for the OLA Executive Board to consider and discuss plans for collecting items to be placed in a new time capsule. This discussion will be part of the 2014 OLA Conference Update at the Oct. 3 OLA Board meeting.

At the OLA conference planning committee meeting on 9-22-14 we discussed opening the OLA time capsule during the conference. This led to the idea of creating a new time capsule to be opened in the future. Upon reflection this seems to be a project of more interest to the association at large than restricted to the conference and the conference committee. As such it may be more appropriate for the OLA board to provide leadership than the conference committee. The conference committee would be more than willing to collaborate on such a project, and the conference seems a logical time and place to collect items for a new time capsule, especially in conjunction with the planned opening of the current time capsule.

